
 
 
 
 
 
BUFFALO TRAIL PUBLIC SCHOOLS – Volunteer Week 
NEWS RELEASE – April 19, 2023 
 
Buffalo Trail Public Schools (BTPS) is proud to celebrate National Volunteer Week (April 16-22, 
2023) by extending a heartfelt thank you to all the volunteers who have dedicated their time and 
energy to help our students and schools. We appreciate the contributions that volunteers make 
to the success of our students and the overall well-being of our communities. 
 
Our volunteers are an essential part of our schools. They play a vital role in supporting students, 
teachers, and staff in various ways, such as assisting with nutrition programs, coaching sports 
teams, chaperoning field trips, and helping with school events. 
 
BTPS is also grateful for the invaluable work of our school councils, who volunteer their time to 
support the school's goals, policies, and programs. School councils provide valuable input and 
support to the school's administration and teachers, helping to create a positive and inclusive 
learning environment for all students. 
 
In recognition of National Volunteer Week, we would like to give a special thank you to Keysha 
from Dr. Folkins Community School, who shared a thank you to our volunteers on a radio ad that 
can be found on our website.  
 
Once again, thank you to all our volunteers and school councils for your tireless work and 
dedication to Buffalo Trail Public Schools. Your contributions are essential, and we could not do 
it without you. 
 


